
From: Strong, Crystal <cstrong@aging.sc.gov>
To: Morris, Steve <smorris@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 2/22/2017 4:38:23 PM
Subject: RE: Alva S Pack the 3rd

Sure. I look forward to getting his information.

Crystal

Crystal K. Strong
Program Manager
SC State Health Insurance and Senior Medicare Patrol Programs 
Lt. Governor's Office on Aging 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350 
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9889/1-800-868-9095
(803) 734-9887 fax
cstrong@aging.sc.gov

From: Morris, Steve
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 1:43 PM
To: Strong, Crystal
Subject: Alva S Pack the 3rd

Mr. Pack has a serious Insurance issue concerning cost of a drug for Arthritis. He will Fax or mail you the information 
and call.
Please try to help him and let me know what can be done.

Steve Morris
Executive Director
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging 
1301 Gervias St. Suite 350 
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9910
smorris@aging.sc.gov
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